

Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bradley, Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 8UR.

Telephone: 01902 558971





Dear Parents,

I write with more information regarding Reception returning to Wilkinson. Hopefully, this will be on 8th June, unless the Government announce otherwise.

We will be operating a staggered start to the day, so for the safety of everyone, Reception should not arrive at school until 8.30am. Parents, please drop your children and leave the premises immediately. (If you also have a child in Year 6 and or Year 1 please bring all of them at 8.30am)

Reception will be split into much smaller groups, with seating reflecting Social distancing requirements, they will stay with their allocated member of staff. Playtimes will be staggered and each group will have their own zone in which to play.

Lunchtimes will follow the same rules, children will be provided with a hot meal or can bring sandwiches from home.

All children will be offered toast and there will be no charge, to keep the handling of money to a minimum.

Collection of children at the end of the day – please do not arrive until 2.00pm(if you also have a child in Year 1 or 6 all of your children will leave school at 2.00pm) to allow other year groups to be away from school and then please follow the 2m social distancing system, wearing of a scarf/mask would be much appreciated.

A bottle from home, clearly labelled with your child's name would be useful for in the classroom.

I am sure we all appreciate that this is a very difficult time. As we return to school, I would be very grateful if you would discuss Social Distancing and the need for handwashing with your child and remind them of the importance of these actions. Obviously, we will be doing the same in school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C.J. Gibbon















Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bradley, Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 8UR.

Telephone: 01902 558971



















